Lisa Lloyd 07/18/2003

Tom Wilson To: Records Center
CC:
07/18/03 09:56 AM Subject: Docket No. UT-030614 Order No. 06

please add to file, thanks
----- Forwarded by Tom Wilson/WUTC on 07/18/2003 09:56 AM -----

Jane Delahanty To: "twilson@wutc.wa.gov" <twilson@wutc.wa.gov>
<jdelahanty@telepacifi cc:

c.com> Subject: Docket No. UT-030614 Order No. 06

07/18/2003 09:46 AM

<<...OLE_Obj...>>

July 18, 2003 ' VIA E-Mail

“Tom Wilson

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket No. UT-030614 Order No. 06

Dear Mr. Wilson:

This is in response to the Commission's information requests in the above referenced Docket and
Order. _
U.S. TelePacific Corp. d/b/a TelePacific Communications is a certified competitive local exchange carrier
in
the State of Washington, however, our Company has not yet commenced operations in Washington.
Consequently,

we do not have any data with which to respond to the Commission's requests.

If you require any additional information please contact me at telephone number
213-213-3288 or via e-mail to |delahantv@telepacﬂ"c com.

Very truly yours,

Jane Z. Delahanty
Assistant Vice President, Regulatory Affairs



